
B&G Meeting Tuesday, May 16, 2023
2:30

Topic Minutes from meeting

Bandroom, 2:30 Attendees: Henry Schantzen, Meghan Booth, Mariah White, Casey Johnson, Chris Dubis, Andy
Richardson

BMS Building Corp business

Garage project bid selection Bids for the garage have been reissued. There was a pre-bid meeting today at 10:00, and
the bid opening will be May 30th at 3:00 in the Erdkinder science room. Here are the bid
docs: garage

Campus plan: part of the Boards work this month will be to review and begin updating the
strategic plan. B&G had one piece in that plan, which was somewhat altered by Covid. That
work will be renewed next year, including developing a campus plan for playgrounds, the
pavilion, fences, room additions, etc. We will draw outdoor elements onto the campus
footprint overlay (Henry will bring it to the meeting) and make a list of projects that are
needs/wants.

Main building exterior doors one way visibility vinyl-the contractor will be joining us at 3:00 to
go over designs/ideas. Installation will be in July/August.

Drew A had a crew of 4 at school on Saturday doing some service work, cleaning windows
and such.

The black fence has some broken pieces adjacent to the E1 playground-a contractor will be
scheduled to fix it. The bids were approximately $300.

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1MLLRBTHGY3aZEnrHj6ib1PLW2s8Pbl1T?usp=share_link


Potential other summer projects/plans beyond the garage:
● Drew will work with Andy over the summer to ensure the regular summer work is

completed.
● Washing machine connection/wall upgrade
● Broken shelves/improperly framed kitchen wall will be fixed
● Toilets will be replaced or rebuilt as needed
● Erdkinder science lab fixed stations removed and replace with tables-will require

electrical and plumbing work
● CH 3 bathroom partition wall is coming loose again, finger guards will be added
● CH playground wood chips/fix wall
● Privacy fence on east property line
● Others as they come

Building Manager report ● PMG came in on Friday and rebuilt a leaking toilet in the elementary boys bathroom, fixed the
sink in the art room-it had worked loose and the faucet needed to be replaced

● Some emergency exit signs have started to fail-Andy will replace them
● Sprinklers in the field are on and working

Adjourn 3:00 Next meeting 5/30/23 @ 3:00 for garage bid opening


